
By e-mail 
 
Sent: Tue 03/12/2013 
From: Mark Petterson 
To: ITPR Mailbox 
Subject: Regulation of transmission connecting non-GB generation to the GB electricity transmission 
system 
 
 
Dear Matthew 
 
I have read the above consultation document and have just one comment that I would like to 
feedback into the system. 
 
The document quite rightly identifies that any non-GB connection to our system may come with a 
variety of technical and commercial designs including, but not limited to, whether it might involve 
consumer subsidy, 2 way flow, provides reinforcement to the GB system, whether it is connected to 
a non-GB transmission system, whether it has multiple users or whether it is a simple, single user, 
one way connection. Given the range of possibilities here it is important that flexibility is retained 
and that a ‘one size fits all’ solution, possibly involving unnecessary regulatory burdens, is not 
imposed on all potential non-GB connections.  
 
Many of the potential connection designs will, quite rightly, be described and regulated as an 
Interconnector but other, simpler, assets may be more efficiently developed via one of the other 
options currently in use. I would be grateful if you could confirm that that Ofgem is not seeking to 
restrict choice for developers considering an asset, particularly where consumer subsidy is not 
sought. 
 
Regards 
 
Mark Petterson 
Director 
Warwick Energy Limited 
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